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Friday 15th September 2023 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been learning? 

 

Year 5  
 
Welcome back to the start of a 
new school year! This week, we 
learned about Henry VIII and how 
he reformed the Catholic Church. 
In Art, we learned how to sketch 
different elements of the face, 
focusing on using precise, light 
strokes for a more realistic look. 
We have been using our writing 
and reading skills to describe 
characters from Macbeth, 
thinking about inference. 
 

Year 6 
 
A big welcome back to all Year 6 

pupils! This week we have found 

out all about Evolution. We were 

very surprised to find out that 

whales are quite closely related 

to hippos! In Geography we 

looked at Ordnance Survey maps 

and the symbols they use to show 

features in the landscape. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
509 

Shakespeare 
512 

Bannister 
507 

Pankhurst 
601 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

• Water bottles and uniform to be named 

• Football team trails on Wednesday 20th September  
Meet the Teacher 

• Year 5: Wednesday 20th September at 8.45pm 

• Year 6: Wednesday 20th September at 2.45pm 
 

 

Check out our school website for 

more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl –    Miriam         Robin – Keyaan 

Woodpecker – Habiba Kingfisher – Bella 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

Every day may not be good but there 
is something good in every day.  

Woodpecker 
Cheyenne 

Owl 
Ivy-Rose 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

Kingfisher 
Mia 

 

Robin 
Liudmile 

http://www.parsloesprimary.co.uk/

